
Display at ‘Past Times Exhibition’ 14th Feb 2009 
 
The 'Past Times' Exhibition, organised by Pam Smith, was very well 
attended, and we were able to have two tables and a wall display. We 
showed photographs old and modern, maps of the Common dated 
1898, and a current map, which located trees which have been 
surveyed as part of a tree survey, together with other information. 
 
A great deal of interest was shown both from local people and from 
those living further a field. Some 33 people jointed 'Friends of Naphill 
Common' which is a very encouraging start to our group.  
 

 
 
We would like to thank Pam Smith for allowing us to use some of her 
precious space. We would also like to thank Steve Rodrick (Chiltern 
AONB) for organising the design and the printing of our leaflet. 
 


